
Dear CIGRE National Committee Representatives, 
 

As you know CIGRE has now a new journal “CIGRE Science & Engineering”. 
 
Both first issues of the journal (of February and June 2015) are on line. 
 

The objective of this new initiative is to publish high quality papers peer 
reviewed by the Study Committees. 
 
CIGRE is preparing an application for a Science Citation Index (SCI) that will give credits to the 
authors from academia. 
 

CIGRE needs the active support of your National 
Committee : 
 

-          To attract authors from your country (professors, researchers, professional engineers, 
practicing engineers at utilities, consultants in the power and energy sector, and post 
graduate research students). 

-          To identify and contact potential authors to make them aware of this new opportunity. 
 

We have prepared a digital flyer that you can forward to them by email, and a 

printable version to distribute during the events you may organize. 
 
We also invite you to submit the best papers selected in the CIGRE national or regional events in 
your country. 
 
We are counting on you! 
 
Cordiales salutations / Best regards. 
 
Philippe ADAM 
Secretary General 
Mob : +33 6 07 98 36 89 
Skype : adamphi 

 
21, rue d'Artois 
75008 Paris - France 
 

http://www.cigre.org/Menu-links/Publications/CIGRE-Science-Engineering
http://www.cigre.org/content/download/61052/2767536/version/1/file/CIG-CallForCSE-BAT-SansRogne.pdf
http://www.cigre.org/content/download/61050/2767530/version/1/file/CIG-CallForCSE-BAT.pdf

